Announcement by Judiciary on gale
warning (2)

The following is issued on behalf of the Judiciary:
Attention duty announcers, radio and TV stations:

Please broadcast the following as soon as possible and repeat it at suitable
intervals:

As the Tropical Cyclone Warning Signal No. 8 has been cancelled, the
Judiciary has announced that all hearings of the courts/tribunals will be
resumed/held as scheduled tomorrow (August 1).

Those who were due to attend court hearings today (July 31) but were
affected by the issuing of Tropical Cyclone Warning Signal No. 8, including
the jurors, should do so at 9.30am tomorrow .

Court/tribunal registries and offices will also open as usual tomorrow.
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